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Kayleigh 

 

NDCS Cymru welcomes the overwhelming support for the Close the Gap 

petition from the WLGA, Governors Wales, Action on Hearing Loss Cymru and 

the Chair of the Cross Party Group on Deaf Issues. NDCS Cymru is 

particularly pleased to see that the WLGA endorses the call that Additional 

Learning Needs are part of all teachers training. 

NDCS Cymru looks forward to hearing the outcome of the discussion on the 

11th November.  

 

Thanks 

 

Elin 


